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1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD: 

December 17 – Christmas Concert Dress Rehearsal -  9:00 a.m. – No tickets needed 
December 18 – Afternoon Christmas Concert – 1:15 p.m. – Tickets required 

December 19 – Evening Christmas Concert – 6:00 p.m. – Tickets Required 
December 19 – Last Day of School Before Winter Break – Full Uniform Required – Students in 

session all day (regular dismissal time of 2:52 p.m. 
For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/  
 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 
Principal’s Blog 

The school continues to be a buzz.  Lots of activities are happening in preparation for the holidays 
and our Christmas concert next week.  Please try to continue with homework routines and 

bedtime schedules.  It will make it easier for them to finish the year on a happy note.   
We look forward to an amazing Christmas concert next week.  Please remember to support the 

Lamay Primary School and the Mustard Seed Food Bank when you come to the concert.  Ask your 
child about the similarities and differences between Cloverdale Traditional School and the Lamay 

Primary School in Tanzania.  The money that we collect will be going to buy sports equipment 

and school supplies.  The non-perishable food items collected will be delivered to the Mustard 
Seed Food Bank Truck at 9:00 on Friday via our annual human food train.  Feel free to come join 

in the fun. 
To stay up-to-date on messages from Mrs. Jost, follow her blog here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/principal-blog/  
 

Christmas Concert Parking 
Please note that our basketball court will be open for parking for both the afternoon Christmas 

Concert (December 18) and the evening Christmas Concert (December 19).  We ask that you do 

not park in the staff parking lot as our staff will need to park there.  Thrifty Foods also asks that 
you do not park in their parking lot or your vehicle may be towed.  Parking attendants will be on 

site to help assist with parking.  Thank you! 
 

DISTRICT AND COMMUNITY UPDATES & INFORMATION: 
For information on upcoming community events, news from the school district, weekend and 

after school activities, and pro-d day camps, see our website here:  
https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/  
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